
 

January 28, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2091 by House Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2091 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, vehicle license plate decals are numbered serially in each county.  HB 

2091 would remove that requirement and require each decal to contain the vehicle’s license plate 

number.  

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue indicates there would be no fiscal effect on agency 

operations and the Kansas Association of Counties indicates there would be no fiscal effect to 

local governments if the bill is enacted.   

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jack Smith, KDOR  

 Melissa Wangemann, KAC  


